THE DIRECTOR GENERAL

PUBLIC NOTICE
SUSPENSION OF VIVACELL OPERATIONS

The National Communication Authority would like to inform the public
that the operations of Vivacell Mobile Network Operator has been
suspended, effective from 20" March 2018, due to the directives of the
Minister of Information, Communication Technology and Postal Services
(letter Ref: RSS/TGoNU/MICT&PS/MO/J/29.5).

However, due to the inconvenience the suspension might cause to the
customers NCA has given Vivacell a period of one (1) week to suspend all
operations. But Intemal;l_q'naLtra_fﬂc are immediately suspended.
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